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July 11, 2013 

Dear Dr. Mihajlov,  
 
It is with great pleasure that I write to inform you that the Executive Committee of the Sustainable 
Development Solutions Network (SDSN) has enthusiastically approved your membership in the 
Solutions Network. We are very happy to have you join the Network, and look forward to working 
together in support of sustainable development.  
 
We will add your email address to the SDSN mailing list for member institutions, through which you 
will receive advance copies of SDSN papers and publications, information about events, and general 
updates on the work of the SDSN. Your institution’s name and logo will be put up shortly on the 
SDSN website. Please let Lauren (lauren.barredo@unsdsn.org) know if other email addresses from 
your institutions should be added to the email list. 
 
In the coming months, we look forward to finding further means of collaboration on research, 
Solutions Initiatives, and policy work. Much of this work will be facilitated by the SDSN Regional 
Centers, and one of their representatives will be in touch shortly. In the meantime, please let us 
know if you have suggestions for join initiatives or requests for how the SDSN might be able to 
support your work. Please also feel free to contact Lauren or me at any time if you have questions 
regarding your membership in the SDSN.  
 
With all best wishes,  
 
 

 

 Guido Schmidt-Traub 
 Executive Director 
 Sustainable Development Solutions Network  
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